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Salisbury Harbor Commission 
Town Hall,  Beach Road 

Salisbury, MA  01952 

 

R.B. Santos 

Vice-Chairman 

 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

 
DATE of MEETING:  June 6, 2019 

 
CALL TO ORDER:  7:07 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT: C. Chapman, R. Santos, M. St Jean, , T. Olsen, 

                                           R. Pike, C. Mclean, D. Mitchell,  

 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  M. Audette, J. Andrews, D. Chretien 

   

GUESTS:  None 

 
ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES: 

 

April 4, 2019 C. Mclean/St Jean Approved Unanimous 

 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

See Harbormaster’s report attached 

 

HARBORMASTER’S REPORT:         

 
Harbormaster’s report dated 6/6/19 attached 

  

             

OLD BUSINESS:    
 

1. The Harbormaster reported he has received a bid for Adamson Industries, in Haverhill, to 

install new emergency lights lighting on the patrol boat. A motion was made, 

Mitchel/McLean, to accept the bid of $4082.00 to install the new Light Bar. Passed by 

unanimous vote. 

 

2. The purchaser pf Avanti To, Eric Stucker presented is plans for the vessel and requested 

a ten day extension on the requirement to move the vessel from town property.  

             A motion was made to a approve the extension Mclean/Olson Approved by unanimous      

             vote. 

 

3. Rings Island Fire Station, Vice Chairman Santos reported no progress on this project.  
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4. The Harbormaster reports the new Pumpout boat is on schedule for a July 1, 2019 

delivery. 

 

5. Vice-Chairman Santos reported he has expended $1200.00 of the $2,400.00 authorized to 

purchase new chains shackles and other hardware for the moorings of the town floats. 

Thanks to a very favorable discount on chain and shackles received from Bridge Marina 

this project has been completed under budget.  

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 
  

1. A motion was made to reorganize the Commission.  By unanimous vote Mr. Chapman 

was reappointed chairman, Mr. Santos vice-chairman and Mr. Mitchel secretary. 

 

2. No action has been taken, to date, by Boys and Girls Club to remove the sailboat, they 

have stored at the Friedenfels Rd. property. 

 

3. Discussion took place regarding the clean-up of the Boat Storage Area on Friedenfels 

Rd. Harbormaster Pike and Commissioner McLean agreed to obtain quotes to 

accomplish the clean-up. 

 

                   

 

COMMENTS FROM VISITORS: 
  

       None 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on June 6, 2019 

 

A motion to adjourn was made at 7:40  D. Olsen /St Jean  Passed by unanimous vote. 

 

 

 

R.B. Santos 

Vice-Chairman 
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